To: Sen. Matt Claman

Subject: In support of a national popular vote for president
Date: Sunday, March 12, 2023 3:24:19 PM
Matt Claman:

I strongly support legislation to elect the President by a nationwide popular vote. The Electoral
College 1s an unnecessary and outdated mechanism that disenfranchises far too many
Americans. I urge you to vote in favor of democracy by passing legislation in support of a
national popular vote.

Sincerely,

betsy Peratrovich






